SMS Sunday Message: March 20

Good evening, Spartan Family! This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of March 21 - 25. This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages
tab.

e We have a few sporting events this week. Our soccer team will have a
home match on Monday, March 21 against Brookville Middle School at
5:30 pm. The soccer team also has an away match on Wednesday, March
23 against Amherst Middle School at 5:30 pm. On Monday, March 21,
there will be a track meet at Heritage High School starting at 6 pm.
Students who are interested in tennis, please feel free to contact Coach
Kelso at kelsotr@lcsedu.net or go to see him. Finally, wrestling will have
conditioning on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday at Heritage High School
from 4:00-6:00 pm. An activity bus will be provided to take students home.
If you have any questions please contact Coach Stanbery @
stanberywb@I|csedu.net.

e Finally, we want to give a big shout out to our drama, band, and chorus
programs at SMS. Our drama students did a great job with their renditions
of “Snew White” and “Bad Auditions By Bad Actors.” Congratulations to our
Band and Chorus students for performances over the last two weeks. A
double special thanks to Miss Ferguson, Mr. Brand and Mr. Young for
working with our kids and preparing them for all of these performances.
Students, the SMS family is VERY proud of you!

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events. SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
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Responsible and Safe! Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!



